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AGM Update – Change of Venue 
 

15 November 2022: ClearVue Technologies Limited (ASX:CPV) (ClearVue or the Company) advises a change 

to the venue for the Company’s Annual General Meeting to be held on Monday, 28 November 2022 at 

3:00pm (WST). 

 

The Annual General Meeting will now be held at: 

The Backlot Perth 

21 Simpson Street 

West Perth  WA  6005 

 

Other than the above, all other details in the Company’s Notice of Annual General Meeting1 remain 

unchanged. 

 

Authorised by the Company Secretary of ClearVue Technologies Limited. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

ClearVue Technologies Limited       
Deborah Ho  
Company Secretary 
hello@clearvuepv.com 
+61 8 9220 9020 

  

 

 

 

 

1 Refer to the Company’s announcement on 28 October 2022, titled ‘Notice of Annual General Meeting’.  

https://www.bing.com/maps?q=the+backlot+perth&FORM=HDRSC6

